
 

   

Dear PJCC Members and Friends: 
 
Over the last couple of weeks, we have sent you messages about our ongoing efforts to 
keep PJCC members and our community healthy during the spread of the novel 
coronavirus COVID-19. I am proud of our staff’s stepped-up cleaning, disinfection 
and campus hygiene efforts. As far as we are aware, NO individuals at the PJCC 
have tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
In an ongoing effort to serve our community and care for our staff, we have closed 
many programs and are modifying others. Please consult our PJCC website for 
specific program closures. 
 
Our Fitness Center is currently open with the following modifications: 

• Locker rooms and the pools remain open, however: 
• Group Swim Lessons are suspended starting Saturday, March 14 
• Youth Swim Team is suspended starting Monday, March 16 

• Fitness East & West - we temporarily adjusted the availability of our exercise 
machines to allow members to socially distance while working out. 

• Beginning Monday, March 16 - some Group Exercise classes will be suspended, 
and some will move outdoors (weather permitting). 

• Spa, JCare, Evolution Cycle Studio and Steam Rooms/Saunas will temporarily 
close beginning Monday, March 16. 

• Welcome Center will reduce staffing to scanning staff only. 
• Member Services and Membership Sales are closed during this time. 

 
Program Closures 
 

• Preschool and our after-school program Treehouse @ the J will be temporarily 
closed for the next two weeks, from March 16 through 29. 

• Adult, Cultural Arts, and Jewish programs and trips are temporarily suspended or 
will gather digitally. 

• Sports leagues, children’s enrichment classes, Baby and Me classes are 
temporarily suspended. 

 
We are incredibly proud that our PJCC has been a place for the past 70+ years where 
people gather in caring community. Together we learn, wonder, affect change, and 
get/stay healthy. 
 
The COVID-19 public health situation is ever-evolving, and in the coming days we may be 
required to close the Center entirely for a finite amount of time—if that becomes 
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necessary, we will notify you. We are steadfast in our dedication to be part of the public 
health solution, and to do everything in our power to contribute to our community’s vibrant 
health. 
 
Thank you for your support and your understanding—and for taking care of each other at 
this difficult time. We are proud to serve this community. 
 
Stay well and stay strong, 
Paul Geduldig 
Chief Executive Officer 
#CleanHandsOpenHearts 
 
 

 

 
   


